
 
STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY 
Southwest Region Office 

PO Box 47775, Olympia, WA 98504-7775 • 360-407-6300 

October 12, 2023 

Maribel Rodriguez 
International Raw Materials 
10 Port Way 
Longview, WA  98632 

Re: State Waste Discharge Permit Number ST 6263, Port of Longview Berths 1 & 2 - IRM, Permit 
Modification 30-Day Public Notice  

Dear Maribel Rodriguez: 

Enclosed is a copy of the public notice that will appear in the Daily News within the next few days, 
depending on the publishing frequency. 

Please review the permit modification and statement of basis and submit comments on either 
factual or substantive issues within 30 days of the date of publication of the public notice. Following 
the 30-day comment period, the Department of Ecology (Ecology) will review all pertinent 
comments and take appropriate action. 

If you have questions on the permit and statement of basis, or if you would like to meet with us to 
review the permit, please contact Kamren Moen at kamren.moen@ecy.wa.gov, or by phone at 
(360) 810-1340 (cell). 

Sincerely,  

Gayle Garbush 
Permit Administrator 
Southwest Region Office 
Water Quality Program 

GG(6263) 
Enclosures 

cc: Bolun Wang, Dept. of Ecology 
 Timothy Mahoney, IRM 

Seth D. Quier, IRM  
Duane Leaf,  Three Rivers Regional Wastewater Treatment Plant 


